
Dear Church Council and Congregation, 

Our family would like to thank you for your support in 
sending Juliana and Kyle to Bear Creek Camp this year. This was 
a new experience for both of the children and it was nothing short 
of rewarding for them.  

Juliana expressed her excitement for making new friends. 
Throughout the week she enjoyed singing songs and doing arts 
and crafts. One of her favorite parts was the giant slip and slide 
that they made. For the first time, she slept in a tent in the woods! 
Before we left, she expressed that she cannot wait to go back next 
year. 

Kyle discovered that he has a knack for archery and that this 
is something that he would like to pursue further.  However, his 
favorite part of his time at camp was the opportunity to hold a 
snake named Churro. He enjoyed sleeping in a cabin and made 
friends that he won’t soon forget.  

We are so grateful for this opportunity that you helped us to 
provide for our children. Their time at Bear Creek camp helped 
them to try new things, make new friends and make memories 
that will last a lifetime.  

Thank you, 

Juliana Miller, Kyle Miller, 

Jeff & Michelle Ziolko 


